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Dear valued customers and suppliers,

Please find below our current position regarding the COVID19 affecting all countries across the
world.

In the past few months Ecobat has introduced a vast number of measures in order to mitigate risks
associated with COVID-19.

As a company supplying lead products into medical, transport, energy and communications sectors
we have been considered an essential industry, therefore our operations have remained open since
the start of this pandemic; and we have been able to provide normal service levels to our customers
and suppliers.

Life as we once knew it, has changed unrecognisably. In everything we do we are having to make
adjustments and changes to ensure the safety of our teams and also our suppliers, customers,
hauliers and all others who support our business.

We still have strict controls on employee travel, with many of our staff continuing to work from their
home environment. We are taking a very cautious approachto travel and where possible we will
continue to use telephones and video conferencing as our preferred method of communication, this

both internally and also externally with customers and suppliers. Face to face meetings should be a
last resort and pre-arranged controls should be agreed.

We have introduced a variety of extra controls for collections and deliveries, often asking drivers to
stay within their vehicles and limit any close (face to face) contact.

We continue to hold regular COVID meetings with senior management teams and provide guidance
to our teams on a continuous basis.

We are continuously reviewing our Divisional Business Continuity Policies and update these as
necessary. Along side this EcoBat operations are also reviewing their local Business Continuity
Processes.

The impacts that COVID-19 is having on our industry and on our business is continuously being
reviewed and we will adapt to any changing circumstances.
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It is important that we continue to follow National/Government guidelines around the COVID19. We
should only ease restrictions only when it is safe to do so.

| hope this gives you the reassurance that we continue to work hard and effectively to maintain our
operations and services to our customers and suppliers.

These are challenging times for us all. | would like to thank you for being a customers and suppliers
to EcoBat, we truly value this.

Stay safe, best regards
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Paul McKeon
Managing Director — European Division




